
Fact-finding visit 

 

Members of the Haverfordwest English-Medium School Task and Finish Group paid a visit 

to the new Ysgol Harri Tudor campus in Pembroke recently.  

It was part of the group’s work before deciding which site to choose for the new school In 

Haverfordwest.  

Members of the group were met by Pembrokeshire County Council officers and contractors 

Bouygues UK for a tour of the £38.3 million new build.  

It comprises an 11 to19 secondary school which will accommodate 1,463 learners plus a 30 

place autism unit.  
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